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PRESS RELEASE 
Geneseo Park District receives PDRMA award 

The Geneseo Park District is pleased to announce we have received the Park District Risk Management Agency 

(PDRMA)’s accreditation award for the 7th year in a row. 

Accreditation is the highest level of achievement a PDRMA member can attain.  It requires earning a combined 

95% average score from the two most recent Lost Control Reviews.  The Park District received an average score 

of 98.61% from our last two reviews. 

 

“The Park District continues to strive for safety in all programs and facilities.  Safety training in all areas is a 

priority every month.  We are proud of this award and our efforts” said Andy Thurman, Geneseo Park District 

Executive Director. 

 

The Park District Risk Management Agency (PDRMA) is an intergovernmental risk pool offering self-insured 

Property/Casualty and health coverage to park districts, special recreation associations, and forest 

preserve/conservation districts throughout Illinois. 

 

For Information contact Scott Himmelman at shimmelman@geneseoparkdistrict.org or call the Geneseo Park 

District at (309) 944-5695. 
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